
 
 

 

Dear Vendor, 

 

Western Pocono Community Library is pleased to announce that we will be holding our 1st annual Beer, 

Wine and Chocolate Festival on Saturday, November 22, 2025 (the Saturday before Thanksgiving). 

 

The Festival will be open to the public from 11 a.m. until 3 p.m., with set-up between 9 a.m. and 11 a.m. 

There is an elevator available to help ease the moving. Additionally, if at all possible, volunteers will be 

on hand to help you get your supplies to your table. The library will provide one 6 foot table and two 

chairs. 

 

The Festival is a ticketed event, each ticket holder will receive five (5) free tasting vouchers with the 

availability to purchase additional vouchers.  The proceeds from the tasting vouchers, vendor spacing 

and Festival tickets will benefit the Western Pocono Community Library.  All other sales will remain 

with the vendors.  

 

Please complete the attached application and return it with your check made payable to “Western 

Pocono Community Library” by November 8th, 2025. ** Please note, all checks will be held at the 

library until November 8, 2025.  To pay by credit card or cash, please stop by the library. 

 

Check and application should be sent to: 

 

Western Pocono Community Library 

131 Pilgrim Way 

Brodheadsville, PA 18322 

 

We look forward to working with you. Together, we can create the best Beer, Wine and Chocolate 

Festival to date. Please feel free to share this information with other vendors and have them contact me 

for an application if interested. 

 

(Note: we have the right to refuse any application). 

 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Patti Weiss 

 

Patti Weiss 

Library Director 

(570) 992-1742 or pweiss@wpclib.org 

mailto:pweiss@wpclib.org

